
 
 

 

   CITY COUNCIL SEEKS  
PLACERVILLE ECONOMIC ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE MEMBER 
 
 
The City Council is looking to fill one unexpired term of the Placerville 
Economic Advisory Committee (PEAC) with term ending March 1, 2021. 
 

The appointee must reside within City limits and must also own a business in 
the Broadway Village District to fulfill the requirements of the membership 
category for the vacancy. 
 

PEAC meets on the third Friday of every month at 12:00 P.M. and meetings 
are open to the public. 
 

Applications are required and available in the City Clerk’s office, 3101 Center 
Street, Placerville, CA  95667 as well as on the City website: 
www.cityofplacerville.org.  Deadline for submitting applications will be 5:00 
p.m., Friday, November 16, 2018.  It is the responsibility of the candidate to 
ensure applications are received by the City Clerk’s office before the deadline. 
For further information, contact the City Clerk at (530)642-5531 or visit the 
City website. 

 
Regina O’Connell 
City Clerk 

http://www.cityofplacerville.org/

